
Wiltshire Council 

Full Council 

18 October 2022 

Members Questions Update 

Summary 

1. A total of eleven questions from Councillors have been received since 
the last meeting of Full Council on 17 May 2022. 

2. Details of questions submitted and the order they will be received at the 
meeting are shown at Appendix 1. Responses are included at Appendix 
2. 

3. Three questions were deemed by the Chairman to be operational in 
nature and in accordance with the constitution a response to those 
questions was sent by officers.  

4. All eleven questions were received before the first deadline of 4 October 
2022. Those not deemed operational were therefore guaranteed written 
responses as attached to this report. 

5. The Chairman will go through the questions and responses as is 
customary, take them as read and giving the questioner an opportunity 
to ask one relevant supplementary question for each question 
submitted. 

 

Tara Shannon, Senior Democratic Services Officer 

Appendix 1 – Councillor questions summary 

Appendix 2 – Questions received 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Appendix 1 – Councillor Submitted Questions Summary 

Questions will be received in the order listed below as specified in the Constitution.  

Questions for Council (attached at Appendix 2) 

Ref Questioner Date 
Received 

Written or 
Verbal 

Subject Cabinet Member 

22-11 Cllr Ruth 
Hopkinson 

27/09/22 Written Ukrainian 
Refugees - 
funding 

Cllr Nick 
Botterill 

22-14 Cllr Ian 
Thorn 

29/09/22 Written Permanent tribute 
to late HM Queen 
Elizabeth II 

Cllr Richard 
Clewer 

22-17 Cllr Trevor 
Carbin 

03/10/22 Written Fair Tax Campaign 
and Councils for Fair 
Tax declaration 

Cllr Nick 
Botterill 

22-18 Cllr Clare 
Cape 

04/10/22 Written Local Plan / Future 
Chippenham 

Cllr Nick 
Botterill / 
Cllr Richard 
Clewer 

22-19 Cllr 
Kathryn 
Macdermid 

04/10/22 Written Birds Marsh Link 
Road 

Cllr Mark 
McClelland 

22-21 Cllr David 
Bowler 

04/10/22 Written Standards for 
response times to 
enquiries 

Cllr Ashley 
O’Neill 

22-15 Cllr Ian 
Thorn 

29/09/22 Written Mini-budget affecting 
finances 

Cllr Nick 
Botterill 

22-16 Cllr Ian 
Thorn 

29/09/22 Written Support for retail 
tenants during the 
cost of living crisis 

Cllr Richard 
Clewer 

 

Operational Questions – Officer response 

 

Ref Questioner Date 
Received 

Written or 
Verbal 

Subject Cabinet Member 

22-12 Cllr Ian 
Thorn 

29/09/22 Operational Local Plan and 
design guide 

Cllr Nick 
Botterill 

22-13 Cllr Ian 
Thorn 

29/09/22 Operational Planning appeals Cllr Nick 
Botterill 

22-20 Cllr David 
Vigar 

04/10/22 Operational Open framework for 
day care 

Cllr Jane 
Davies 

 


